
Extraordinary General Meeting of Springfield Church 

10.30 am, 15th October 2023 @ St Paul’s Church, Mollison Drive 

 

1. David Atkinson welcomed everyone to the meeting and explained the 
context of why we were looking to elect a new warden. 
 

2. The first order of business was to thank Tim Samuel for the massive 
contribution he had made to Springfield Church as a warden, especially 
through the interregnum. There was much cheering and applause as he was 
presented with a gift. We then prayed for Tim as he changed roles to 
become our treasurer. 
 

3. David had received one nomination for church warden for Dave Foulkes, 
proposed Peter Devitt, seconded Tim Samuel. 

There being no other nominations, Dave was duly elected, again to many 
cheers and applause. 

4. Alan Brearley then led prayers for Dave as he stepped into A New Thing for 
God before the meeting closed. 


